White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting
May 14, 2018

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday,
May 14, 2017. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk
Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez,
Richard Morrison, and Paul Crandall from The Stockbridge Library. Trustee Graf led us in the
pledge of allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Treasurer Graf to accept the minutes of the
May 14, 2018 Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the treasurer’s
report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried.

Rick Martinez gave his report.

Paul Crandall took the floor and went over the activities of the past year and plans for the future
of CADL.

There was some discussion with the resident at 225 S. Dietz. They wanted to know what they
could do to house their mother-in-law.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to pay bills as presented.
Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:24 p.m
Respectfully Submitted,

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk
White Oak Township



